
 

 

Minstead Flower Show Society 

FINAL REMINDER: All entries for this year’s show need to be received by Jo Instrall by Wednesday 1st September. 

 
 

The 70th Annual Flower, Fruit & Vegetable Show 
on 

Saturday 4th September 2021, from 2pm onwards 
 

As last year, the committee have put in place a number of reasonable measures to ensure we are putting on a safe event.  
 

FRIDAY 3RD SEPTEMBER – 4pm   
 

We are requesting that the children’s classes are dropped off at the hall on Friday 3
rd

 September from 4pm onward and 
handed over to a Flower Show Steward, who will then place the entry in the hall.  

 

 Scarecrows that require a home for the Trail also need to be delivered to the hall on Friday.   
Scarecrow entries that are being displayed in own gardens DON’T need to be brought to Hall, and a member of the committee 

will be out to the premises early Saturday Morning to photograph and number it. 
 
 

Although the government officially lifted all Covid guidelines and restrictions on 19th July, we still want 

to ensure the utmost safety of our visitors at The Flower Show 

To ensure that our show is a safe place for everyone, please take a look at the safety measures we will 

be implementing: 

 

AHEAD OF YOUR ARRIVAL TO SHOW 
 
 

If you test positive for Covid 19, you must isolate for 10 days and  
please DON’T COME to The Flower Show  

(in accordance with the government isolation requirements). 
 

As a reminder, these are the main Covid symptoms you should look out for: a high temperature, a new continuous cough, a 
loss or change to your sense of smell or taste. 

 

AT SHOW 
 
 

We ask that you maintain social distancing indoors and are respectful of other people’s space. 
 

There will be a one-way system in place, we would be grateful if you would observe this while visiting the show. 
 

The requirement to wear face coverings in law has been lifted. However, the government recommends that people wear 
face coverings indoors or at public events, so the committee request that visitors wear a mask whilst in the hall. 

 

We don’t have contactless facilities – so the Raffles, Tombola and Teas will be cash only purchases 
 

We are offering refreshments – these are going to be offered as a takeaway offer, though there will be a small amount of 
seating in the Green Room. We ask that visitors please clear their rubbish into bins provided after finishing their 
refreshments. 
 

Our Scarecrow Trail is located around the village – there will be a map and public voting form available from the Hall 
(Scarecrow HQ) on show day and from the 5

th
 September till 12

th
 September at our Community Shop or download from our 

Village Webpage. 
 

 
 

We look forward to welcoming you to this Year’s Show!! 


